
Friday 23rd September 2022

Newsletter

We have had a great week in school, everyone seems to be enjoying being back

learning. Amethyst led us in Worship. The children displayed excellent

confidence in their speaking and acting. They challenged all staff and children

to make time for someone they don’t usually speak with. They also asked us to

show how much we value each other too. This has been great to observe as

children have been carrying out random acts of kindness.

Our clubs have started this week and all children seem to be enjoying the new

activities.

Next Friday (30th September) we will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee morning

straight after Worship. If you are able to come and enjoy a hot beverage and

a piece of cake you are more than welcome to do so. If you would like to

donate packaged shop bought cakes to our coffee morning your donations

would be greatly appreciated. Please look out for more details of how to

purchase a ticket for this event early next week.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Take care Mrs Dean

Class Attendance for last week

Opal 87.5%

Pearl 88.9%

Emerald 89.2%

Topaz 96.7%

Sapphire 93.2%

Amethyst 81.8%



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

We have been trying to appreciate our friends this week by spending

time with them and using kind words and actions around them.



We would like to wish Castiel, Ivy and Miss Bunce a Happy Birthday!

Well done to our star’s of the week …
Brody, Olivia, Tessa, Joey, Koby, George, Aubree, Jack and Ava.

Congratulations to St. David’s for earning the most
House Points this week!



School Uniform for September 2022

If you would like to buy school uniform we have a full range of ties,

cardigans, jumpers and PE kit available to buy from the Kirkham

Uniform Shop.

Every child will need a PE kit - school burgundy/black shorts, a white

t-shirt, black pumps/trainers. During the colder weather they will

also need plain black leggings or jogging bottoms and a plain black

sweatshirt/hoody.

Please could you ensure all children's names are written in their

uniform.

All children will be expected to wear black school shoes too.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please

contact Mrs Dean directly.

Toast

Children will be offered toast from Monday 12th September,

parents/carers can pay for the half term via ParentPay. This half

term is £7.00. All proceeds will allow us to purchase resources for

the Forest School area at the bottom of the School field.



Dates for your Diary

Friday 30th September 2022 Macmillan Coffee Morning in school 9:30am

straight after Celebration Worship.

Thursday 6th October 2022 Harvest - Topaz Class Worship - 10:00am

Sunday 9th October 2022 Harvest Festival Service in church 9:45am -

all families welcome

W/C 10th October 2022 Maths week in school - children will be

participating in fun activities

Wednesday 19th October 2022 Worship Team Worship 10:00am

Parents’ Evening - Please look out for invites

Thursday 20th October 2022 Close for Half term 3:15pm

Friday 21st October 2022 INSET

Monday 31st October 2022 INSET

Tuesday 1st November 2022 School reopens to all children 8:45am

Monday 7th November 2022 Multi-Faith week in school

Wednesday 9th November 2022 Emerald Class Worship 10:00am

Monday 14th November 2022 Anti-Bullying Week

Wednesday 16th November 2022 Worship Team Worship

Friday 18th November 2022 Children in Need - Non-uniform day

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 Opal and Pearl Class Worship 10:00am with

coffee and biscuits to follow

Friday 2nd December 2022 9:00am Sapphire Class Worship

Wednesday 7th December 2022 Infant Nativity 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Thursday 8th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair

Wednesday 14th December 2022 Carol Service in Church 3:30pm

Friday 16th December 2022 Christmas Party Day - party clothes

Stars of the Term Worship 9:00am

School closes at 1:30pm



Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET - school closed to children

Wednesday 4th January 2023 School reopens to all children 8:45am

Reception children – due to start primary school in September 2023.
The statutory closing date is 15 January 2023.

Please find the link below from Lancashire County Council to apply for a Primary

School place.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/

If you would like a tour of the school then please do not hesitate to contact the

school office.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/

